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Upcoming Events 

 

April 4-9: Spring Break 

April 13th: Sing Tao online infomation session 

April 28: DP Exams Start (Three Weeks) 

 

 

INTRO 

There has been a buzz in the air as students excitedly returned from the Spring Break 

rested and revitalised.  On Wednesday Earth House hosted the Secondary Assembly 

Awards Ceremony.  Here are a selection of photos some of the winners who came to 

the stage to collect their awards. 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Message From the Head of School  

 

Dear parents and students,  

  

We are again looking forward to seeing you all this coming Friday, April 23, for 

our EcoFair 2021.  Our students and teachers have been reflecting considerably on 

how to improve our future by making smarter choices in their everyday lives.  

  

The Fair will be followed at 2:00 pm by a live presentation in the theatre of our new 

campus by our architect, Mr Thomas Chow.  All parents and year 4-12 students are 

welcome to attend.  

  

Last, to better serve our community, you will shortly receive a link to our yearly 

community survey.  Your comments and opinions, which are anonymized, are 

critical for us to understand the needs of our community better.  We expect 100% 

participation from all parents, year 4-12 students, teacher, alumni, support staff, and 

Board members.  

  

Thank you again, have a great weekend, and see you all on the 23rd!   

 

 



 

 

 

 

PYP 

Message from Ms Jennifer 

We have exciting news in Primary, the new green space near our playground 

and new wall has been plotted out for each class to have its own classroom 

garden!  Lead by Ms. Meiqing, with her horticultural expertise, each class will 

be able to plan out their garden, learn about the earth and how plants grow, 

and discover what is required to take care of a garden. Most importantly, 

students will be able to get their hands dirty! 

  

Students are excited to begin planting, and we will keep everyone posted as 

our garden grows. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

DP 

Message from Mr Greg 

Our year 12s are inching closer to their culminating DP exams that start at the end of 

the month. Their final assembly, where teachers wish them luck and share stories, will 

happen this coming Wednesday April 21. DP study leave will take place from April 

22 to April 28. The first DP exams will be on April 29. All the best to our future 

graduates as they prepare for these exams. We are all with you! 

 

 

BOARDING 

Message from Ms Valen 

“Paper Tower Structure” as high as the sky was the challenge in the STEAM class in 

Boarding. The materials were only 24 used A4 papers! No tapes! No glue! The success 

rate depended mostly on the students’ ingenuity and application of their knowledge of 

balance. Check out some of the towers they have built! 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

OUTRO 



 

 

Well what a wonderful week it's been - our students are so eager to learn and excel 

and we are so proud of all the well deserved awards they received.  We wish all 

students and parents a restful weekend. 

 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 

 

 

 

 

 

 


